7. WATERWAYSAND WETLANDS CAPITAL WORKSPROGRESS

On behalf of the Water Services Manager, Christine Heremaia was in attendance
to discuss, with the Board, the extensive schedule of works currently programmed
within the Board' s area

The programme identified 29 projects ranging from a $5,000 retention basin to the
$390,000 Kyle Park stormwater pond and park enhancement.

Concerns were expressed about the need for ongoing maintenance of the
completed sites, but did acknowledge that the Board could participate in
partnership arrangements o some of the community enhancement works.

The Board received the information.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


